Steven Liang

From: Dan Mulvihill <dmulvihill80@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2021 1:21 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Proposal for Rate increases 2021/2022
Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

of just shy of 17% is outrageous. If you were selling an actual product your business would be GONE!! Why not just go
with a flat 17% instead of masking it under 2 separate increases?!? Because you all like to play optic games! This is why
people are fleeing this democratic shit hole also known as Philadelphia!

And in the end then who will be left to pay your outrageous rates ?!? Let me guess govt bailouts!

Shame on this city for breaking the banks of hard working bill payers!!!!

Dan Mulvihill
570-618-5159-Cell
Harry Eklof & Associates
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